PUBLIC NOTICE — DRAFT PLANNING AGREEMENT
Lot 22 DP 1270620; SUNCREST AV SUSSEX INLET
DEDICATION OF LAND FOR A DRAINAGE RESERVE

A draft Planning Agreement to facilitate the dedication of land for a drainage reserve, at
Lot 22 DP 1270620, Suncrest Av Sussex Inlet will be publicly notified from Wednesday
3 April to Friday 3 May 2024 (inclusive) via the Documents on Exhibition page on
Council’'s website: www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au .

The draft Planning Agreement and related documents will also be available for viewing
electronically at the Nowra and Ulladulla Administration Centres (please seek
assistance from Customer Service Staff).

Invitation for submissions: Submissions quoting Council reference 75520E can be
lodged in writing to:

Post: The Chief Executive Officer, Shoalhaven City Council, PO Box 42, Nowra,
NSW, 2541
Email: council@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au.

Website: via the form on the Exhibition page at:
https://www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/Council/Access-to-Information/Documents-on-
Exhibition

Any submissions must be received in writing before 5pm Friday 3 May 2024.

Submissions may become public documents and may be viewed by other persons on
request. All persons who lodge a submission are required to declare any relevant
political donations and/or gifts in accordance with Section 10.4(5) of the Environmental
Planning and Assessment Act 1979.

For further information please contact Kate Lynch, Strategic Planner— Policy Planning
Team on (02) 4429 3228.

Date of Notice: 3 April 2024
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